Subject: Formal Resignation from the Community Development Advisory Council

Dear Chair Cambridge and Members of the CDAC Board,

I hope this message finds you well.

I am writing to formally resign from my position on the Community Development Advisory Council (CDAC), effective July 16, 2025.

Serving on the council has been an honor, and I appreciate the opportunity to contribute to the work of community development and engagement. However, due to shifting priorities and commitments, I believe it is in the best interest of the board that I step aside to refocus my time on ventures and initiatives more closely aligned with my current mission and commitments.

Thank you again for the opportunity and for your support during my time on the board.

With respect,

Adrian Wade